
New Student ID cards 

Parentmail- Sent 7th October 2021 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

The school will be issuing new free ID cards and lanyards to all students in Year 8 to 11 over the next 

few days and ask that these are worn as part of their uniform at all times. 

Year 10 and 11 have already bee issued with new cards, Year 9 will receive them on Friday 

8th October and Year 8 in form period on Monday 11th October. 

As the card is part of the uniform requirements from Monday 11th October if students do not have ID 

cards visible on them will be issued a 30 minute same day detention- checks will be made regularly 

by staff throughout the day. 

Benefits of ID cards 

It is important that all students wear their ID cards:- 

• To access the student entrance and toilets at break and lunch 

• To quickly purchase food in the canteen 

• To loan library books and other items from the Open Learning Centre 

• As an identify badge 

Replacement cards 

If a student  loses the new card they will be required to purchase a replacement. 

Parents can purchase replacement cards via ParentMail 

• ID card replacement is - £1.50 

• ID card and Lanyard replacement is - £2.00 

  

Kind regards 

Hillcrest School and Sixth Form Centre 

 


